
 
 

 
October 18, 2022 

 

Paramedic Services Director and Chief Announcement 

 
 

To Our Valued Partners, 
 

Following a significant recruitment process which included external partners, I am pleased to 
announce the appointment of Ms. Sarah Mills as the new Director and Chief of Paramedic Services for 
the County of Simcoe.  

 
Ms. Mills brings a wealth of experience and knowledge having successfully taken on progressively 
responsible leadership positions during her 20-year tenure including those held with York Region, the 
District of Muskoka and the County of Simcoe. 
 
Ms. Mills is a graduate of both primary and advanced care paramedicine programs, holds a bachelor’s 
degree in health administration, and has acquired additional certification and expertise in Infection 
Prevention and Control from Queen’s University. 

 
We are thrilled with the level of experience and expertise that Sarah will bring to this role, along with 
her collaborative and progressive leadership style. We were very fortunate to have the ideal candidate 
within our current operations and truly believe that the level of integrity and commitment that she 
possesses will serve us very well into the future.  

 
Please join me in congratulating Chief Mills as the new County of Simcoe Director and Chief of 
Paramedic Services.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Jane Sinclair 
General Manager, 
Health and Emergency Services 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


